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Safe Routes to School Update
August, 2011

"Every Trip to School A Safe One"


It's that time of year again to start thinking about promoting Safe Routes to School (SRTS).  The SRTS program was developed to increase the number of children who walk or bicycle to school by funding projects that remove the barriers that currently prevent them from doing so. With nearly half of our students who attend Dean and BDMS living less than half a mile from school, and more than half of all those children arriving to school by car and walking, our goal is to make every child’s trip to and from school a safe one.  For more information, please view our website:  www.browndeerschools.com 
Overall Goals of SRTS:

· Within the next three years, provide access and enable all school children including those with disabilities to walk and bicycle to school as evidence by 50% increase in safe walking and bicycling to school as evidenced by baseline assessments.  

· Reduce traffic congestion by 25% around Dean Elementary and Brown Deer Middle school as evidenced by  Student Arrival and Departure audits conducted each fall and spring.

 

Goals for 2011-2012 
· Modify the traffic patterns around Dean Elementary and the Middle School to reduce congestion at most utilized intersections using RIGHT TURNS ONLY out of school driveways.   
· Promote traffic safety by providing more signage and personnel to assist directing traffic.

Dean Elementary implemented such a procedure last year with great success.  We would like to make a few additions to their plan and change some of the procedures for BDMS as well.  This will hopefully ease stress around the high traffic areas in addition to making it safer for our walkers and bike riders.  
We will be working with the Village of Brown Deer and BDPD to change potential road signage and maintain a visible presence to encourage safe transport to and from school.  We will also have a more visible presence of staff outside of the school buildings to help direct traffic and be there to welcome students into the buildings and home again.  

Throughout the year we hope to provide students and parents with information on safe walking and bike practices as well as opportunities and events to encourage safety and health and fitness.  Please review the new traffic pattern maps and if you have any questions, please feel free to contact your child’s school for clarification!

Have a great, safe start to the school year!


(Traffic Maps on Back Page)
The SRTS Committee
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